JA/IdN/e01 8th December, 1938.

The Surveyors,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
28 Constitution Street,
LEITH, Bdinburgh,6.

PROPOSED TIMBER CARRIER

Dear Sirs,

We acknowledge receipt of yours of 8th
instant, together with structural sections, profile
and decks, giving us preliminary scantlings which
could be approved for this vessel. We beg to advise
you we will prepare proper plans for submission later.

Since we submitted these plans to you,
we have had a letter from the Owners, stating they are
desirous of loading this vessel to 14'0" instead of
13'0", and we shall be glad to learn if this will make
any difference to the scantlings as proposed by you.

We would esteem it a favour if you could let us have an
early reply to this guestion.

We would like to take this opportunity
of thanking you for your assistance and prompt attention
at this time.
Yours faithfully,

HENRY ROBB LIMITED ...




